Dear Parents and Guardians, September 2020

With virtual learning, we are asking for the most minimal supplies to
start the year. Once we get back, we may ask for a few additional items
but for now please equip your child with:

- 2 marble notebooks (one for writing journal and one for math)
- 1 two pocket folder

- 1 four pack of dry erase markers

- Pencils with erasers

The art teacher asked for the following:
- 1 sketchbook
- crayons
- markers
- colored pencils

We look forward to seeing you at the Meet and Greet on
September 3rd and having a wonderful year.

Kindest regards,

The Second Grade Teachers
Mrs. Corveleyn

Mrs, Crane

Mrs. Diaz

Mrs. Ferretti

Mrs. Johnson




